
1.4.21 – Curriculum Newsletter 
 

Dear parent(s)/carer(s) 
 

We hope you are all keeping safe and well in these strange times and would like to 
keep you up to date with Curriculum developments. 
A big thank you to adults for supporting learning at home with regular visits to our 
home learning platforms and engaging with remote learning when needed! We are 
very proud of the children in their attitudes to learning and behavior, especially 
those who returned on 8th March - they have all demonstrated our SCORE Values! 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and 
wish you a Happy Easter. 

 

Mrs Evans 
Assistant Headteacher 

 
Self Esteem Commitment Organisation Resilience Excellence 

Curriculum Focus this Term 

This term we have worked really hard in our core subjects and are using our 
knowledge and understanding of English and Maths across all of our other subjects 
too. This half term in our afternoon lessons we have covered Geography, Spanish 
Music and Design Technology. We have also focused on Computing and our classes 
are having a strong focus on keeping safe online at home and at school. We are 
following our Learning River and are enjoying ‘Review and Do’ when we regularly 
revisit prior learning!  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Remote Learning 
Our home learning has been a success for any children needing to self -isolate or access remote learning due to school closures earlier in the half term. We are 
providing access to a variety of activities, resources and learning platforms. Please continue to access any home-work set by the teachers and as  
always we are here to help! 

 
 

 

After the holidays… 

After Easter, our Curriculum focus will be Geography. We will also be focusing on our subject Ambassadors and Advocates. We are exploring different opportunities to raise 
the aspirations of the children with different advocate opportunities!  

  



 


